Simulations and Prototypes
Our team has done one simulation so far. Everyone on the team made up diagrams for each of the two robots that we plan to build.  We labeled all of the sensors and the main parts of the robots such as the claw, camera, sonar, etc on the diagrams. At our meeting everyone presented their design while others listened. After everyone presented, we looked at the designs and talked about how each would work. We discussed the possibility for us to build the robot and its ability to achieve the given mission. Ultimately we decided on a couple designs that we wanted to go forward with. Doing this we learned to work together to come up with optimized designs that take the best qualities of everyone’s ideas.
We have also made one prototype so far. We have been working on making prototype claws. We know that we want use the claw to pick-up the pom-poms, botguy, cups, or the big ball. We have been working on different ways to make the actual claw, so that it can pick up most of the items and move them. We have made one version of the claw so far. It has two poles that are connected to each other and the arm. At the end of each pole there is a prong that is pointed inward. We tested the claw with all of the objects that we might want to pick-up. We learned that this claw design worked well with the cup, the big ball, and botguy. Further improvements and changes will be needed to make the claw work with the rest of the objects. 
